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ADDENDUM # 1 OF 1 
 
 
Project Name: Physical Security Upgrades to the High Commission of Canada in Dakar, Senegal – Phase 1 
Project No.: B-DAKAR-300 
Solicitation No.: ARP-CONST-DAKAR-15110 
Date:  September 28, 2016 
 
The following supplements and/or supersedes the request for proposals documents issued on September 26, 
2016. This addendum forms part of the contract documents and is to be read, interpreted, and coordinated 
with all other parts.  Any change to the cost of the work as a result of this addendum is to be included in the 
price proposal.  The following revisions supersede the information contained in the original Request for 
Proposals Package for the above-mentioned project to the extent referenced and shall become part thereof.  
 

1. RFP; Section “I” Submission Requirements and Evaluations, 2.2.1 Corporate Experience – is 
amended as follows: 
 
DELETE: Evaluate the Proponent’s recent (within the last 10 years from RFP bid closing date in 
A7) corporate experience on international (i.e. outside North America) projects of similar size and 
scope. 
 

 REPLACE BY: Evaluate the Proponent’s recent (within the last 10 years from RFP bid closing date 
in A7) corporate experience on projects of similar size and scope. 

 
2. Question #1 

The cover page of the RFP section A7 Proposal Delivery has in c) “Email containing files that are 
not accepted by our server such as but not limited to: .rar, encrypted .zip," encrypted .pdf, .exe, etc.” 
We typically use PDF format for electronic submissions to ensure our documents will appear to our 
clients just as we have prepared them.  Can you confirm that submissions in PDF format will not be 
accepted? 
 
Answer 
Submissions in PDF format will be accepted. However, our server will not accept encrypted .pdf 
files.  
 

3. Question #2 
Can you confirm that the page limit for the technical proposal does not include the cover page and 
table of contents? 
 
Answer 
The entire Technical Proposal must not exceed 20 single-sided pages.  
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4. Question #3 
Section 2.1.2 indicates that we should include letters from an internationally chartered Financial 
Institution as well as an internationally chartered Insurance Provider. We understand the letter from 
an internationally chartered Insurance Provider but are unclear as to what the Financial Institution 
should provide. Can you clarify (or just confirm that a letter from the Insurance Provider will 
suffice)? 
 
Answer 
RFP; Section “I” Submission Requirements and Evaluations, 2.1 Mandatory Requirements – is 
amended as follows: 

 
DELETE: 2.1.2 Proponents must provide confirmation with their submission that they can obtain 
insurance. Such proof should include letters from an internationally chartered Financial Institution as 
well as an internationally chartered Insurance Provider. These institutions must be acceptable to Her 
Majesty. 
 

 
 
 

End of Addendum # 1 


